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SUBJECT: DUNLOP ROAD RACING TIRES

We have been instructed by the Dunlop Tire & Rubber

Company to refer all requests for Dunlop Road Racing
Tires directly to them.

Therefore, if you or your customer is interested in
obtaining Dunlop Road Racing Tires, please write to:

Mr., Peter W. Smith,
Imported Tire Manager
Dunlop Tire & Rubber Co.
Sheridan Drive

Buffalo, New York

We are sure Mr. Peter Smith will be pleased to supply

you with prices and delivery dates regarding your
requirements,
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Walter Brown,
Service Manager
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